
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  

   

Friday 9th November 

 News this week: 
Cross country events 
We are very proud of all of the children who took part in the cross country 
races earlier this week. They were a credit to themselves and the school with 
the way they took on the challenge and also how they motivated and cheered 
on each other. Well done to Felbrigg who won the house with the best 
attitude at Mill Lane. Congratulations to the children below for their efforts in 
their individual races at Mill Lane. 
Y3/4 girls: 1st – Talia Morrison, 2nd – Jenna Feaks, 3rd – Poppi-Honey Wagstaff 
Y3/4 boys: 1st – Hayden Chapman, 2nd – Douglas Crampton, 3rd – Luke Owen 
Y5/6 girls: 1st – Chloe Moulton, 2nd – Mary Sokalsky, 3rd – Lola-Mai Evans  
Y5/6 boys: 1st - Jack Keeble, 2nd – Finlay Vincent, 3rd – Levi Green 
At Holt Road the children collected tokens every time they ran around the 
course which earnt points for their house. Here are the results for Holt Road: 
1st: Sandringham 
2nd: Blickling 
3rd: Holkham 
4th: Felbrigg 
At Mill Lane all the children that crossed the finishing line received a token 
which gave them points towards their house score. Here are the results for 
Mill Lane:  
1st: Holkham 
2nd: Sandringham 
3rd: Blickling 
4th: Felbrigg 
 

Congratulations 
We would like to say congratulations to Mrs Lenton and her husband on the 
birth of their son, Jack, born on Saturday weighing 7lbs 10oz.  
 

School council 
Congratulations to the following children who have been picked as our school 
council reps for this year: William Barrett (56J), Thomas Matthewson (56B), 
Jack Keeble (56M), Katelyn Bone (34S), Jenna Feaks (34P), Isabelle Ellis (34F), 
Zara-Lily Twist (Zog), Louis Green-Death (Stickman), Sia Anderson (Tabby 
McTat), Toby Foulger (White Rabbit), Jamie Bradfield (Cheshire Cat). We met 
last week for the first time to discuss merit awards and fundraising ideas for 
this year. We will let you know what decisions are made later in the term. 
 

Christmas Card Orders 
These are being sent off on Monday (12th) so the very last time they can be 
brought to the school offices is Monday morning. 
 

EDP Books for Schools 
We are collecting EDP tokens for ‘Books for Schools’. On Tuesday and 
Wednesday next week, the paper will be publishing 10 tokens per day instead 
of just one. 
 

Roadworks 
As you are aware, roadworks outside the Holt Road site have been adding 
delay to the morning commute. Please allow yourself an extra couple of 
minutes and take extra care when using the village hall car park. 
 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Mrs Palmer 

Diary Dates 
Anti-bullying week 

Monday 12th November 
Y3/4 and Y5/6 athletics event at HHS 
6.45pm – PTA meeting at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 13th November 
6.30pm – Anti-bullying parent evening 
– at Mill Lane 
 
Wednesday 14th November 
Nebula Tag Rugby events for Years 3-6 
Y5/6 girls’ football match against 
WWL at Home 
 
Thursday 15th November 
1pm – School council meeting 
 
Friday 16th November 
3pm – Year 2 library café – at Holt 
Road 

Crossing Patrol on Monday 
 

There will be no crossing patrol 
at the top of Mill Lane on 

Monday 12th November before 
and after school, so please 

ensure your children are aware if 
they are walking to and from 

school on their own. 
Thank you. 

 



 
 

 

 

ATTENDANCE WINNERS: 

Position Class Attendance % 
this week 

1st 56B 98.01 

2nd Cheshire Cat 96.63 

3rd 34P 96.43 

4th  White Rabbit 96.31 

5th 56M 96.3 

6th 56J 96.28 

7th Tabby McTat 95.65 

8th 34S 92.78 

9th  Stickman 92.06 

10th 34F 89.67 

11th  Zog 85.65 

Club Noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road  

and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics Singing 

Wednesday   

Thursday Mindfulness colouring Street Dance 
Lego 

Friday   

Congratulations……. 
Well done to the following children for being awarded a 

celebration certificate this week: 
Week beg: 5th November 2018 

 William Baker, Grace Broadbent, Xylia-Mae Brown, Isabella 
Casanova, Macey Dunmow, Harry Oakley, Sophie Owen, Jacob 
Sadler, Finlay Yeo, Daisy Bull, Ella Green, James Hawkins, Lily 

Holmes, Harvey Brown, Ava Schoenherr, Gracie Fountain, Jack 
Fordham, Gracie Chapman, Caitlin Dack, Lydia Nolan and 

Siana Matthewson. 

Collective Worship 
Our value this half term is Koinonia (Fellowship) 

In Open the Book today we heard a story showing Moses as leader. 
In the story, we learnt how the Israelites had been treated as 

slaves by the Egyptians. Eventually the Egyptians let the Israelites 
go free so they set off. The Egyptians changed their minds and 

started to chase after the Israelites. The Israelites were by the Red 
Sea wondering what to do. God told Moses to hold out his special 

stick over the sea and that this would made the sea divide and 
provide dry ground for the Israelites to cross. Moses did as he was 
told and the sea divided into two. There were two walls of water 
on each side. The Israelites crossed through the gap between the 
two walls of water. When they had crossed it, God told Moses to 
put his staff back over the sea. The sea returned to its usual level 

and covered the Egyptians and all that were with them. 
One of the things we can learn from the story is that there are 

people who we can trust and, if we do what they say, we will be 
safe. 

 

 

PTA News 
We are asking for items for our Christmas tombola. 
Please send them in to either office as soon as you 

can. 
Future events 

Friday 9th November 
Pamper Evening at Mill Lane 

 
Monday 12th November 

PTA meeting, 6.45pm at Mill Lane 
We need to elect a new chair at this meeting if we 
are to keep the PTA running. This is a requirement 
of its charity status. The PTA have helped to raise 

an enormous amount of money for the school over 
the past year, enabling us to buy things for the 
children to enhance their time at our school. It 
would be devastating if the PTA were to fold 

because we couldn't find a new chairperson. We 
have a really enthusiastic PTA who work hard to 

put on events for the school throughout the year. 
Could you help us continue their great work into 

2019? 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 12th 

November if you can! 

House Points 
This week:                              Overall: 

Blickling - 379                             Blickling - 19  
Sandringham - 473                 Sandringham - 18 

Holkham - 273                            Holkham - 20 
Felbrigg - 334                               Felbrigg - 13 

 


